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I deeply oppose making in-person voting on the date of an election the standard 

method for conducting an election. I feel it is way to hard for all of our residents to get 

into the polls on the date of election. Those disabled, senior citizens and others don't 

always have the ability to get to a poll. Being on a workday it also creates an 

impossible situation for those who work to get in to vote. 


